CITY OF DECATUR:ILLINOIS

707 EAST WOOD STREET DECATUR, ILLINOIS 62523

April 25, 1978

Mr., David H. Marshall
155 South Glencoe
Decatur, Il.

Dear Mr. Marshall:

Please be notified that you were appointed on April
24, 1978, by the Maycr and City Council to serve as a
member of the Decatur Public Library Board of Directors
for a term expiring July 1, 1979.

You will be notified prior to the next meeting date
by a member of the staff representing the Board.

It is necessary that the enclosed "Statement of
Economic Interests" form be filed with the Macon County
Clerk. Since there is a $1.00 filing fee, if you prefer
to mail the statement back to me, I will notarize and file
and the City will then pay the filing fee.

Yours truly,

Ms. Phyllis E. Grotjan
City Clerk

¢cs Robert H. Dumas,b//
Librarian
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